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Hello members of Dog Guide Handlers Australia,

Welcome to our latest edition of our Newsletter where we update you on  what's been happening with  DGHA.

 

This email newsletter is our method of keeping members informed of DGHA activities and information, therefore it is important to keep our members database up to date.  Accordingly, if your contact details change, an email message to advise us of the changes would be appreciated. 
We were pleased to announce at the January Members Meeting, that DGHA became an incorporated association on 5th January this year.  Our committee worked hard to produce our constitution document, and a big thank you goes to all committee members for their input into the document, and to achieving the process of incorporation.

The DGHA Constitution document is available to members on request.
You will find attached to this email the DGHA Membership Application Form.  We ask that all existing members of DGHA complete this form, as it updates our database, and provides us with more information about our members.
We are also asking members to support DGHA by paying an annual membership fee.  We encourage all members to reapply for membership, and to support DGHA financially by contributing the annual membership fee.

The benefits of membership of DGHA, include;

You will receive our quarterly email newsletter.

You can attend our regular online members meetings, to hear presentations from guest speakers, and to participate in topical discussion forums.

You can help plan and attend future DGHA Conferences.

Full members may be elected to the committee, and contribute to the management of DGHA.

All full members are encouraged to be actively involved in the work of DGHA, and to help DGHA to achieve its objectives.

Your membership fee will help to cover the cost of incorporation, and will contribute towards the ongoing administrative costs of DGHA.
If you do not complete and return the application form, and do not pay the membership fee, your membership will lapse, and you will be removed from the DGHA members database.

DGHA will only ever be as effective as the interest and involvement of its members, and we invite and value your ongoing contributions.

Also attached, you will find our Strategic Plan document.  We ask all members to read and consider this document carefully.
We are asking members to indicate their interest in joining our working groups, to help develop an action plan to achieve the objectives of DGHA.  

We have a very active and competent committee, however the work of DGHA cannot be achieved by the committee alone.  We need the input and contribution of all DGHA members to achieve our outcomes, and really make a difference to the interests of Australians who are blind or vision impaired, who use a dog guide.  Our motto is “together we do better”, and we believe that together we can make our collective voice heard to bring about changes.

Please email us with your expression of interest to be involved in these working groups.

Finally, we are asking members to email us with any suggestions for future guest speakers, or suggestions for discussion topics at DGHA members meetings.

We have arranged our next guest speaker to present a session on strategies for managing challenging behaviours in our dogs.  Please send any specific concerns that you have, that you would like to be discussed at this meeting.

It is important for as many DGHA members as possible to attend membership meetings, and special presentations, as it shows you are interested in supporting the work of DGHA.  If membership meetings are not well attended, there is little incentive for the committee to arrange such events.

Finally, the Archives section of the DGHA website is still being developed, and members will be notified when the archives are functional.  The archives will provide links to download previous DGHA Newsletters, and audio recordings of previous member meeting presentations.  So if you have been unable to attend past meetings, or have missed out on past newsletters, this will be your opportunity to access this information.

We always strive to promote membership of DGHA, so please feel free to pass on this  newsletter, and application form, to any person who may be interested.

In closing, we trust that you and your dogs all had an enjoyable and safe festive season with family and friends.

Kind regards,

The Executive Committee.

Dog Guide Handlers Australia.

Website: www.dgha.org.au
Email: dgha@dgha.org.au 
